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The JCQ Instructions for conducting examinations, 1 September 2022 to 31 August 2023, state: 

 
 
Which calculators can be used? 
 
Note that the regulations above say that: "calculators should not have retrievable information stored in them - this 
includes… mathematical formulas and text."  Thus many models will need to have their memory cleared before they 
can be taken into the examination.  
The crucial prohibitions above are to do with calculators that can perform symbolic algebra manipulation and/or 
symbolic differentiation 
 

Please note:  Calculators will be cleared as candidates enter the examination room. 
 

It is the candidate’s responsibility to ensure that their calculator meets the 
awarding bodies’ regulations.  Failure to comply with these regulations 

may be considered as malpractice and may lead to disqualification. 


